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The latest breaking news of the day  
Speech and Drama  

Primary 1 and 2 students have embarked in an 

8-week drama programme with Act 3 Drama 

Academy this Term.  

Through drama, students are encouraged to 

think and act creatively thus developing critical 

thinking and problem-solving skills. These 

useful skills learnt can also be applied to other 

areas of their learning.  

During the lessons, students learnt the 5 P’s in 

drama – Pronunciation, Pitch, Pace, Pause and 

Power. They also learnt the importance of 

improvising during a drama performance. 

Students will be performing in the school 

library drama stage for their peers at the end of 

the 8-week programme. 
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The latest breaking news  
A Butterfly is Born  
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The scoop of the day  

International Friendship Day 
 

The school commemorated International Friendship 

Day on 3rd April 2023. It is a day to recognise the 

importance of connectedness between our neighbouring 

countries, celebrate the region’s diversity and vibrancy 

and to promote the spirit of friendship and 

collaboration. The theme for this year International 

Friendship Day is Singapore in Asia.  

During recess, the students engaged in various games 

booths and learnt more about the ASEAN countries.  

    

  

  

Experiential learning is designed to engage 

students' emotions as well as enhancing their 

knowledge and skills. 

Through Shared Book Approach, Primary 2 

students read the STELLAR Big Book – A 

Butterfly is Born. Students not only learnt 

about the life cycle of the butterfly through the 

text, they also have the firsthand experience to 

witness the butterfly gone through 

metamorphosis.  

Each class was tasked with the duty of looking 

after a caterpillar. While taking care of their 

caterpillars, students also learnt the values of 

care, responsibility and patience. After a few 

weeks, the students finally bade farewell to 

their butterflies as they released them in the 

school garden. 

   

Students playing at the game booths during recess time. 

   

 

Students releasing their butterflies in the school garden. 

Students learning and enjoying their drama lessons. 


